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              Chapter Resolution on South Station Expansion.  

The Massachusetts Chapter of the Sierra Club is opposed to the expansion of South 
Station as a stub-end terminal as currently proposed.  Completely absent from the 
present plan is any recognition that building yet more dead-end tracks into South 
Station is, at best, a temporary solution—a “billion dollar band-aid”—that will be 
eclipsed, once again, by the anticipated growth in rail passenger traffic. 

 Instead, MassDOT must revisit its long-shelved plans for a direct rail connection 
between South and North Stations that will allow for the through running of 
Amtrak and commuter trains, eliminating the wasteful backup moves that are now 
a major cause of congestion at both terminals.  A first step is to build underground 
station platforms at South Station as Phase 1 of the North-South Rail Link, thereby 
accommodating service on Amtrak’s electrified Northeast Corridor while allowing 
the tracks to be extended north at a later date.  

 The current proposal, moreover, fails to address the issues of greenhouse gas 
emissions and climate change, the central challenge of our time.  We must make 
bold moves that had heretofore seemed beyond our means, which would maximize 
reduction of these emissions while creating more efficient transportation options.  
According to its DEIR Summary written a decade ago, the Rail Link would result 
in over 55,000 auto trips diverted daily onto public transportation.  An expanded 
South Station with a connection to North Station would be more efficient—and 
less polluting—than the current plan. 
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